
INFORMATIONAL NOTICE 

 
 

 
 

 

STAFF ANTICIPATES THAT THERE WILL NOT BE A QUORUM 
 

FOR THE QUARTERLY RETIREMENT BOARD MEETING 
 

SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON SEPTEMBER 12, 2019 
 

 

IF THERE IS NO QUORUM ON THE DATE LISTED ABOVE THE MEETING WILL BE CANCELLED. 
 

 
 

For questions or concerns please call (209) 467-6613 

 
 

 
Date posted: September 5, 2019 


